



NARRATIVE TEXT

9TH GRADE

NAME:.....

CLASS/NO.:.....

I. CHOOSE A,B,C, OR D TO THE CORRECT ANSWER!

Legend 1

Long, long ago, when the gods and goddesses used to mingle in the affairs of mortals, there was a small kingdom on the slope of Mount Wayang in West Java. The King, named Sang Prabu, was a wise man. He had an only daughter, called Princess Teja Nirmala, who was famous for her beauty but she was not married. One day Sang Prabu made up his mind to settle the matter by a show of strength.

After that, Prince of Blambangan, named Raden Begawan had won the competition. Unfortunately, the wicked fairy, Princess Segara fell in love with Raden Begawan and used magic power to render him unconscious and he forgot his wedding. When Sang Prabu was searching, Raden Begawan saw him and soon realized that he had been enchanted by the wicked fairy. The fairy could not accept this, so she killed Raden Begawan. When Princess Teja Nirmala heard this, she was very sad. So a nice fairy took her to the Kahyangan.

1. Which one of the following statements is false about Sang Prabu?

- A. Sang Prabu was a father of his only daughter
- B. Sang Prabu was a king of a kingdom in West Java
- C. Sang Prabu was taken to Kahyangan by a wicked fairy
- D. Sang Prabu was a wise man

2. Why the wicked fairy did used her magic to make Raden Begawan unconscious?

- A. She didn't like Raden Begawan
- B. She didn't want Raden Prabu marry the princess
- C. She wanted Teja Nirmala to forget about her wedding
- D. She didn't want the prince of Blambangan marry the princess



Yayasan Yohannes Gabriel
SMP KATOLIK SANTO YUSUP

NPSN : 20534786 – Terakreditasi "A"
Jalan Niaga 15 Telp. 0321 – 321064 Kota Mojokerto
Email : smpk_styusupmr@yahoo.co.id Web. <https://smpksantoyusupmr.sch.id>



AD MAIOREM DEI GLORIAM – TERBAIK – MENJADI BERKAT – JOOOSH – COMPASSION – COMPETENCE – CONVICTION

3. What do you think will happen if gods or goddesses cannot mingle in the affairs of people in the earth at that time?
- A. Princess Segara will have married with Raden Begawan
 - B. Sang Prabu will not hold strength competition
 - C. Raden Begawan will not die
 - D. Wicked Fairy will not take Raden Begawan's life
4. So a nice fairy took her to the Kahyangan. (Paragraph 2) The word her in the sentence refers to...
- A. The wicked fairy
 - B. The nice fairy
 - C. Princess Nirmala
 - D. Prince Teja
5. The similarity between fairy and human according to the text.
- A. The place they live
 - B. The jealousy that they possess
 - C. The way they don't feel a love
 - D. The strength they have

Legend 2

A long time ago, there lived on the island of Bali a giant-like creature named Kbo Iwo. The people of Bali used to say that Kbo Iwo was everything, a destroyer as well as a creator. He was satisfied with the meal, but this meant for the Balinese people enough food for a thousand men.

Difficulties arose when for the first time the barns were almost empty and the new harvest was still a long way off. This made Kbo Iwo wild with great anger. In his hunger, he destroyed all the houses and even all the temples. It made the Balinese turn to rage.

So, they came together to plan steps to oppose this powerful giant by using his stupidity.

They asked Kbo Iwo to build them a very deep well, and rebuild all the houses and temples he had destroyed. After they fed Kbo Iwo, he began to dig a deep hole.

One day he had eaten too much, he fell asleep in the hole. The oldest man in the village gave



Yayasan Yohannes Gabriel
SMP KATOLIK SANTO YUSUP

NPSN : 20534786 – Terakreditasi “A”
Jalan Niaga 15 Telp. 0321 – 321064 Kota Mojokerto
Email : smpk_styusupmr@yahoo.co.id Web. <https://smpksantoyusupmr.sch.id>



AD MAIOREM DEI GLORIAM – TERBAIK – MENJADI BERKAT – JOOOSH – COMPASSION – COMPETENCE – CONVICTION

a sign, and the villagers began to throw the limestone they had collected before into the hole. The limestone made the water inside the hole boiling . Kbo Iwo was buried alive. Then the water in the well rose higher and higher until at last it overflowed and formed Lake Batur. The mound of earth dug from the well by Kbo Iwo is known as Mount Batur.

6. Which the following fact is true about Kbo Iwo?
 - A. Kebo Iwo ate a little amount of meat
 - B. Kebo Iwo is a destroyer that cannot make anything
 - C. Kebo Iwo was angry because his food was stolen by Balinese people
 - D. Kebo eat food was equal for food of thousand people
7. Why did Kbo Iwo feel angry to the Balinese people?
 - A. Because Balinese people ate his meal
 - B. Because Balinese people took his food so his barns was empty
 - C. Because Balinese people didn't give him food
 - D. Because Balinese people were in hunger
8. According to the story, if Kbo Iwa is never existed in Bali island, what do you think will happen?
 - A. There will be no Bali island
 - B. Bali People will never be angry
 - C. All Bali people will live in a prosperous way
 - D. We are not able see the beauty of Lake Batur
9. “So, they came together to plan steps to oppose this powerful giant.....”(Paragraph 3).
The antonym of the word “oppose “ is....
 - A. Support
 - B. Defeat
 - C. Turn Against
 - D. Beat



10. What is mount batur?
- A. A lake build by Kbo Iwa
 - B. A well dug by Kbo iwa
 - C. The mountain build by Kbo Iwa
 - D. The mountain build by naturally

II. WRITE THE ANSWER CORRECTLY!

Read the text carefully and answer the questions!

“Golden Eggs”

Long time ago a remote village, in central China was inhabited mainly with farmers and hunters. One day, a poor farmer lost his entire livestock to flood. He prayed hard to God for help or his family would die of starvation. Few days later, an old man with long grey beard, passed by his house took pity on him. He gave him a goose and said “I don’t have any expensive thing to give you and hope this goose will help you to ease your hardship.”

A week later to almost surprise the farmer found an egg in his yard. This was no ordinary egg. It was a golden egg. He was suddenly overcome with joy. Thereafter, his livelihood had rapidly improved but the farmer had forgotten his earlier hardship.

He became lazy, arrogant and spendthrift. Strangely, the goose only laid one golden egg every six months. The greedy farmer lost his patient and slaughtered his goose thinking there were plenty of golden eggs inside its stomach. Though he very much regretted for his foolishness, it’s already too late

A. Answer the following questions!

1. Why is the text written?



Yayasan Yohannes Gabriel
SMP KATOLIK SANTO YUSUP

NPSN : 20534786 – Terakreditasi "A"
Jalan Niaga 15 Telp. 0321 – 321064 Kota Mojokerto
Email : smpk_styusupmr@yahoo.co.id Web. <https://smpksantoyusupmr.sch.id>



AD MAIOREM DEI GLORIAM – TERBAIK – MENJADI BERKAT – JOOOSH – COMPASSION – COMPETENCE – CONVICTION

2. What did the old man gave?

3. Where does the story take place?

4. What is the main problem in the story?

5. Explain about the resolution in the end of the story?